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I	am	very	happy	to	see	that	most	of	our	local	sections	are	very	active.	There	are	so	many	Fly-
Ins	and	meetings,	it’s	difficult	to	organize	the	IFFR	year	trying	to	attend	as	many	meetings	
and	Fly-Ins	as	possible.	
Looking	on	the	membership	situation	shows	that	our	section	leaders	are	working	hard	to	
recruit	new	members	during	the	year.	I	know	all	sections	are	in		good	shape.	
	
UK	
The	UK	Section	arranged:	Turweston,	Caernarfon	and	Chester.	The	traditional	Christmas	
Lunch	at	the	RAF	Club	will	be	on	13th	December	2017.	
	
Italy	
Giuseppe	Berardo,	the	new	chairman	of	the	Italian	Section,	reports	38	members	but	he	
believes	he	will	recruit	new	members	during	the	year.	
The	Italian	Section	organize	a	Fly-In	in	San	Marino	to	celebrate	the	50th	anniversary	of	IFFR	
Italy	(1st	–	4th	September	2017).	
	
France	
The	French	section	organize	two	Fly-Ins	in	Bretagne	and	Aix-en-Provence	in	the	South	of	
France.		
	
Benelux	
The	Benelux	section’s	membership	is	constant.	The	activities	this	year:	Fly-In	Ostend	in	May	
and	two	“Meet	and	greet”	in	EHSE	17th	June	and	EHAL	3rd	September.	
	
Portugal	
Actual	membership:	16	members.		
There	is	no	planning	for	a	Fly-In	this	year.	The	Portugal	Section	will	support	the	French	
activities	and	are	discussing	a	meeting	during	the	Red	Bull	in	the	City	of	Oporto.	
	
Switzerland	
Every	two	years	the	Swiss	section	organises	a	Fly-In	in	Switzerland.	This	year	it	is	in	
Lausanne,	the	French	part	of	Switzerland,	from	17th	to	20th	August.		
	
Germany/Austria	
The	spring	meeting	was	a	wonderful	Fly-In	at	Schwäbisch	Hall.	The	autumn	meeting	will	be	
organized	by	the	Swiss	section.	
	
Scandinavian	Section	
The	Scandinavian	Section	organises	this	year	a	Fly-In	in	Finland	from	10th	to	13th	August	in	
Turku	EFTU.		
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